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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Long serving Texas Tech dairy scientist, teacher Max Miller dies at 85
[image: image1.png]


Ronald 'Max' Miller, one of the longest-serving faculty members at Texas Tech University and a treasured professor emeritus within the Department of Animal & Food Sciences, died Sept. 2 in Brownfield, Texas. He was 85. “Max was a legendary teacher in AFS, teaching for more than 55 years,” said AFS Professor Leslie Thompson. “He loved teaching and loved helping students – what a tremendous legacy.”

DE&I QUICKTAKE
AAEC’s Stephen Devadoss selected for national AAEA DE&I Mentoring Award
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Stephen Devadoss, the Emabeth Thompson Endowed Professor within the Department of Agricultural & Applied Economics, has been presented the Diversity, Equity & Inclusion Mentoring Award from the Committee on Women in Agricultural Economics of the Agricultural & Applied Economics Association. The prestigious honor was presented at the organization's annual meeting last month in Anaheim, California. 

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to Davis College help support scholarships & more
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Davis College’s leaders believe Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and Davis College graduates continue to be a testimony to Davis College’s success. 

COMING SOON
Davis College Homecoming Breakfast set for Oct. 22 in SUB Matador Room
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Davis College is inviting friends from across campus and the region to the 61st Annual Homecoming Breakfast at 8 a.m. on Oct. 22 in the Student Union Building’s Matador Room. “A college tradition since 1961, Davis College's Homecoming Breakfast gives our friends, faculty and staff an opportunity to enjoy food, fellowship, student club and organization booths and more,” said Davis College Interim Dean Cindy Akers.

 50th+ Class Reunion Dinner

         5:30 p.m.; Thursday, Oct. 20

        Dairy Barn Loft

 Annual Pig Roast & Outstanding

         Agriculturalist Awards

        6:30 p.m.; Thursday, Nov. 10
        Lubbock Civic Center

 Texas Tech Fall Commencement

        Dec. 16-17

        United Supermarkets Arena 


	

	
	Krehbiel will begin his duties at Texas Tech on Jan. 1. He arrives in Lubbock after serving as the Marvel L. Baker Department Head and Professor of Animal Sciences at the University of Nebraska in Lincoln since 2017. “Clint brings the leadership and research prowess needed to propel the Davis College of Agricultural Sciences & Natural Resources forward,” said Provost Ron Hendrick. A native of Kansas who grew up on a diversified farm near McPherson, Krehbiel has an extensive history in agriculture. His doctorate in animal science with a concentration in ruminant nutrition is from the University of Nebraska. “Davis College is a premier agriculture and natural resources program with a rich history of excellence seen through the achievements of faculty, staff and students,” Krehbiel said. “I'm eager to become part of a dynamic team and honored to have the opportunity to work with Davis College's amazing faculty, staff, students, administrators and alumni as well as external partners and stakeholders.” << more
Inaugural Davis College Graduate Research Poster Contest set to launch
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Davis College is ready to roll out its inaugural Graduate Student Research Poster Competition from 2-5 p.m. on Sept. 29. The 55+ program presentations will be located in the Texas Tech Dairy Barn and the Agricultural Pavilion. “This year Davis College is hosting a Graduate Student Poster Competition for the first time college-wide,” said Davis College Associate Dean for Research Christy Bratcher.

PSS’s Jagadish leads Texas Tech Irrigation Management Seminar Series
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Krishna Jagadish, Texas Tech’s new Thornton Distinguished Chair of Forage Science, is directing a revamped ‘Irrigation Management Seminar Series’ in the Department of Plant & Soil Science. The seminar series is a part of the department’s Undergraduate Agricultural Water Management Certificate. The certificate program provides courses on efficient and profitable management of water for agricultural purposes.

AFS’s Sam Prien receives second patent for specimen collection cup
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Sam Prien, a noted professor of reproductive physiology in the Department of Animal & Food Sciences, and Lindsay Penrose from Texas Tech’s Health Sciences Center have worked for years to develop a specimen collection cup that creates a more favorable environment for the sperm. Their efforts recently yielded a patent titled, “Method and Apparatus for Collection of Fluid Samples,” that makes important improvements.

In Press: AAEC’s Hudson details a drought decimated Texas cotton crop
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This year, national production of cotton will hit its lowest level since 2015, down 21% year-on-year, and Texas will suffer a 58% drop, the USDA estimates. In the northwest of the state, where cotton is the lifeline of the local economy and water is scarce, the 2022 harvest "could be one of the worst in 30 years," Agricultural Economics Professor Darren Hudson told London’s The Daily Mail.
Meet & Greet; Davis College Ag Fest sets stage for fantastic fall semester
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Days of scattered rain showers and thunderstorms rolling across the High Plains paused this month as a window of mostly blue skies welcomed members of Davis College’s Dr. Bill Bennett Student Success Center as they hosted their annual Ag Fest at the Department of Animal & Food Sciences' Livestock Arena. More than 30 student organizations within Davis College were represented.

Aaron Norris moves up in Department of Natural Resources Management
[image: image12.jpg]£



Aaron Norris has been named an assistant professor within the Department of Natural Resources Management, effective Sept. 1. A specialist in livestock production and grazing lands management, he joined the department as a research assistant professor two years ago. His research focuses on facilitating stakeholder adoption of livestock and forage management regimes in rangeland, pasture and cultivated production systems.

Davis College congressional fall interns on the ground in Washington, D.C.
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Three specially selected students from Davis College are spending their fall semester working as interns in Washington, D.C. They are Denny Atchley, a junior dual agricultural and applied economics/business administration major from Las Cruces, New Mexico; Cason Lutrick, a senior agricultural communications major from Godley, Texas; and Emily Matthews, a senior agricultural communications major from Kaufman, Texas.

Melissa Sillivent advances in Texas Tech Department of Animal & Food Sciences
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Melissa Sillivent has been named an assistant professor of practice within the Department of Animal & Food Sciences, effective Sept. 1. An expert in equine physiology and reproduction, the California native joined the department as an instructor and academic advisor in 2019. She was presented the Davis College Ag Council Faculty Member of the Semester Award in 2021.

Gallery: Davis College Advisory Board receives positive research, college updates
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As the fall semester began, Davis College Interim Dean Cindy Akers took a moment to provide a state-of-the-college presentation to the new and returning members of the Davis College Advisory Board at the Dairy Barn loft. In addition, Associate VP for Research Eric Hequet detailed the work and possible upcoming funding for the Fiber & Biopolymer Research Institute and Institute of Genomics for Crop Abiotic Stress Tolerance.

Texas Produced Water Consortium delivers report to Texas Legislature
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The Texas Produced Water Consortium released its preliminary findings in a report to the Texas Legislature earlier this month, titled “Beneficial Use of Produced Water in Texas: Challenges, Opportunities and the Path Forward.” Eric Bernard, a professor within the Department of Landscape Architecture, and Marshall Watson, chair of the Department of Petroleum Engineering, serve as faculty co-directors on the project's leadership team.
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